
    
  

 
ASX Announcement  

This announcement was authorised to be given to ASX by the Board 

Slater & Gordon Limited 
(ACN 097 297 400) 
Level 12 
485 La Trobe Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 

 
22 July 2021 

 

 

Board Update 

 

Slater & Gordon Limited (“Slater & Gordon” or “the Company”)(ASX: SGH) announced today that Chair, 
James MacKenzie, will temporarily step down as Chair from 1 August 2021, to have treatment for a medical 
condition.  

In the interim, Elana Rubin will act as Chair. 

At this stage, it is expected that James will resume as Chair within a few months.   
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